
 

Office of the Attorney General 
State of Connecticut 

        Tel: ( 860 ) 827-2683 
                  Fax: (860) 827-2893 

 
 

July 7, 2009 
       
S. Derek Phelps 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 

Re:  Docket No. 370 - Application of The Connecticut Light & Power Company for the 
Connecticut Valley Electric Transmission Reliability Projects; NRG Energy, Inc. 
Application for a Combined Cycle Generating Plant in Meriden, Connecticut 

Dear Mr. Phelps, 

Please accept this letter as the Connecticut Energy Advisory Board’s (“CEAB”) request for an 
extension of time to submit the remainder of its responses to the Interrogatories and Data 
Requests addressed to the CEAB by The Connecticut Light and Power Company (“CL&P”). On 
June 29, 2009, CEAB submitted Responses to CL&P’s Interrogatories 1-17, 19-26, 28, and 30-
36.  The responses to questions 18, 27, and 29, however, require an extensive set of attachments.  
CEAB intends to file these documents no later than Thursday, July 9, 2009. CEAB apologizes 
for any inconvenience this may cause.  

       Respectfully submitted,  

CONNECTICUT ENERGY ADVISORY 
BOARD 

    By:   _____________________ 
       Michele S. Riverso 
       Assistant Attorney General 
       Ten Franklin Square 

New Britain, Connecticut 06051 
MSR 
 
cc:  Gretchen Deans 
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